
Subject: FW: Interna�onal Workshop and Opportunity for Young Inves�gators

From: "Wegrzyn, Renee" <renee.wegrzyn@darpa.mil>

Date: 6/22/2017 6:22 PM

To: "Wegrzyn, Renee" <renee.wegrzyn@darpa.mil>

CC: "Parr, Lianne (contr-bto)" <lianne.parr.ctr@darpa.mil>, "Cheever, Anne (contr-bto)"

<anne.cheever.ctr@darpa.mil>, "Jenkins, Amy (contr-bto)" <amy.jenkins.ctr@darpa.mil>, "Lee,

Andrew [USA]" <Lee_Andrew@bah.com>

Dear Safe Genes Community:

The National Academies is partnering with several organizations to organize a workshop 
in Hanover, Germany in October on Assessing the Security Implications of Genome Editing 
Technology. One of the partners is the Volkswagen Foundation which is offering a travel 
award for young investigators. They extended the application deadline to June 30th which 
is open to PhD students and recent graduates (within five years). More information and 
the online form are available on the website below. Members of the DARPA team plan to be 
in attendance.

http://nas-sites.org/dels/events/ge-security/

Please forward to other members of the Safe Genes community, as appropriate.

Best regards,

Renee

Renee D Wegrzyn, PhD
Program Manager
DARPA Biological Technologies Office
renee.wegrzyn@darpa.mil
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